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Friday Bulletin                  
 

 
 Friday 16th December 2016 

Dear Parents,  
 
 
The Emperor and the nightingale  
We’re delighted to announce that as usual, we’ll be kicking the year off with a pantomime 
performance for the children. On Thursday 12th January the whole school will be going to 
watch The Emperor and the Nightingale at Theatre by the Lake at Keswick. Please see 
attached letter for more details and permission slip.  
 
School Public Meeting 
Parents are invited to attend a follow-up meeting on the future of our school on Friday 20th January at 
5.30pm in the school hall.  The time has been arranged to encourage more parents with work 
commitments to participate in this very important discussion; I do hope to see as many faces as 
possible. The purpose of re-convening is to take feedback on the options presented at the first 
meeting (and subsequently shared through the school bulletin). Parents’ views will be discussed at 
the full governor meeting on 25th January.  
 
Lyvenett Nursery News 
We are very pleased to announce our Ofsted report has now been published and we are celebrating 
the excellent news that we’ve received a GOOD rating. Please see the link below: 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/CARE/317556 
Please see below comments from our inspection: 

 
'Children thrive in this homely, family orientated environment with staff who are truly responsive to 
their every need.' 

'The quality of teaching is good. Observations and assessments of children's learning are accurate 
and precise. The well-qualified staff carefully consider children's next steps and interests when 
planning for their future learning and shape activities to their individual needs. This contributes 
towards all children making good progress.’ 

 

 
 
 

https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/inspection-reports/find-inspection-report/provider/CARE/317556


 

 
 

 Promoting a love of learning: 

Honesty, Friendship, Perseverance, Trust, Belonging 

 

Swimming 
Please do remember that our first swim session of 2017 will be on Friday 6th January at Appleby. This 
is the second day back after the Christmas break. 
                                                                                                                         

 
Message from Friends 
CROSBY RAVENSWORTH SCHOOL 100 CLUB - there were 41 numbers in the December 
draw. 
 
First prize :            £10.25                Ted Relph            Number 14 
 
Second Prize:          £6.15                Ted Relph             Number 19                   
 
Third Prize:             £4.10                Philip Winder        Number 10 
 
New members can pick up an application form from school or the CR/MM bus shelters, it will 
be £8 for the remaining 8 draws. 
The next draw will be on 30th January 2017.      
                                                                                                                                                                        

                                                                                                                        
 
Message from Jillian and Sharon 
Thank you to everyone who bought squares for the Christmas hamper. First prize went to Tim 
Winder and second prize went to Jane and Ali Woodstrover. We raised £400 which will go to 
Lyvenett Nursery. Many thanks for all your continued support and we wish you all a Happy 

Christmas.  
 
 

Finally on behalf of all the staff and governors of the school, I’d like to thank you all for your continued 
support throughout 2016. Many happy memories have been created, the latest of which are 
celebrated in a winter edition of the children’s newsletter, ‘The Crosby Chronicle’. Please find a hard 
copy included with your bulletin, which can also be downloaded from the school website. We look 
forward to a happy and prosperous 2017 and wish everyone a very Merry Christmas. 

 
With warmest wishes,  
 

 
Mr D Priestley 
Headteacher 

 
 
Summary of dates for your diary: 
 
Friday 6th January   Whole school swimming - 1.30pm (10 weeks) 
Thursday 12th January  Whole school – Theatre by the Lake  
Thursday 6th April   U dance – Class 2 
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